
GUJARAT ELECTRICITY REGULATORY COMMISSION 

GANDHINAGAR 

 

Date: 29.03.2022 

Important Notice  

In connection with the “Proposal/bids invited from consultancy firms to 

provide assistance to GERC in the work of preparation of  

the GERC (Multi-Year Tariff) Regulations for the 4th Control Period 

 

GERC is in receipt of the queries and requests for clarifications from few 

consulting agencies. Requests also received for extension of the last date of bid 

submission in this connection. 

 

It is to inform all the concerned that the requisite clarifications and modification 

in the scope of work, if any will be placed on the GERC website latest by 8th April 

2022. 

 

Accordingly,  the last date for  bid submission is extended up to 18th April, 2022- 

18:00 hrs. 

 

 


